
We closed at 1pm for training on Thursday 30
th

 October- For urgent advice or the out of hours service ring 111 

 

 

Wellbeing Service 

The Wellbeing Service is 

part of a government 

initiative to reduce health 

inequalities in Warrington. 

Wellbeing Mentors are 

based in communities across 

Warrington, supporting 

individuals to make 

healthier lifestyle choices. 

Do you feel vulnerable or 

isolated, unable to achieve 

your goals, lack confidence 

or direction or just want 

help to lead a healthier 

lifestyle? 

If you would like free 

support and advice on how 

to make a positive lifestyle 

change and are over 18 

years old, then get in touch 

with the wellbeing service 

on 01925 444279 to be put in 

touch with the Mentor for 

your area. 

 

. 

 

 Flu Vaccinations 
 

If you are eligible for a Flu 

Vaccination you can now 

book into one of our Flu 

Clinics. These will begin on 

Wednesday 1st October 

throughout the day and also 

between 6:30 and 8pm on a 

Wednesday night. We are not 

sending out any written 

invitations –if you are not 

sure if you are eligible please 

ask at reception. If you are not 

entitled to a Flu Vaccine on 

the NHS the local chemists 

can arrange this privately. 

  

   

Contact details  

 
It is essential that your 

contact details are kept 

up to date & that you 

inform us of any changes 

as soon as you can. This 

avoids appointment 

letters for clinics or scans 

being sent to the wrong 

address. Rarely we may 

need to ring you to change 

an appointment or inform 

you of a serious issue. 

Unfortunately we still 

have patients with out of 

date contact numbers. 

Update your contact 

details at reception/online.

Closure of the Surgery List 

We have been given permission to close our list. This means that 

for a 6 month period from Wednesday 1st October the surgery 

will not be accepting new patient registrations.  

The only exception to this is applications from immediate 

relatives living at the same address as patients already 

registered with us.  Proof of residence will be required. 

This decision was taken to allow the surgery time to restructure 

our services and undertake important developmental work.
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